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December 7, 2007

Mr. Mark Kahlberg
SCAllnternational
P.O. Box 551334
Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33355-1334

Dear Mr. Kahlberg,

I would like to take this opportunity to express my appreciation of the excellent training Detective
Mario Delgado received from SCAllnternational this year. Mario shared his experience and
photographs with us, and it's nothing short of fascinating. The training he received is of great
value to our department. We are in the business of protecting our children, which we realize are
at risk.

Detective Delgado spoke very highly of your program and the professionalism of you and Jim
Gort. The exposure to the wide range of environments and the scope of the training was critical
to the quality experience Detective Delgado had. This training is essential to law enforcement
and anyone who needs a thorough understanding of the threats we are all faced with.

On behalf of the Los Angeles Unified School District Police Department and the children of ourdistrict, 
I want to thank you and congratulate you on such a fine program.

Sincerely,

PROTECTING OUR FUTURE -THE CHILDREN OF LOS ANGELES

JEFF CRAWFORD, Deputy Chief
Commanding Officer
Central-East-South Bureau
(213) 393-4413


